01.07.2017

RE: Wentworth Show Sheep Dog Trial - 24™, 25" & 26™ of August 2017.

Dear Sheep Dog Trialer,
| hope that this letter finds you and your dog’s fit and well.

This is a quick letter to introduce myself and invite you to our trial this year on the 24™, 25" and 26"
of August 2017.

I hope that you are able to attend.

My name is Thel O’Shea and | am taking over from Max Follett who retired after last year. | have
some experience with trialling (some of you will know me already) and a bit of experience running
Yard Dog Trials. | have been around the sidelines of the trial scene for quite a while so once | cut my
teeth this year it should be smooth sailing into the years to come.

The schedule will run the same as previous years, please see enclosed. Or for further information
please see the Wentworth Show Website http://www.wentworthshow.org.au/ . Please keep in mind
that we are affiliated with the SA Working Sheep Dog Association and the Trial will be run according

to their rules.

Camping is available at the grounds, please contact the show secretary Derek Bowman to arrange
this on 0421970900.

As this is a quick letter to invite you to our Trial | won’t bore you to death with obvious details.
Please see attached Schedule and Entry Form for this year’s show and if you would like to ask me
any questions please contact me on my mobile 0419984083 or via my email
(malleelivestockservices@gmail.com) and | will do what | can to help.

Regards
Trial Co-Ordinator
Thel O’Shea

0419984083

P.S. If you can think of anyone else who might enjoy our Trial | would be very grateful if you could
forward on my number or this email so that they can contact me please.
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